
 
 

 
 

COMMUNITY UPDATE – July 2018 

 

Works for Wynyard Place will continue throughout July, with the following underway: 

Construction Activities 

 The concrete building form for the new transit hall and supporting tower structure continues through 
the month. 

 Heritage façade investigation works for Shell House will progress during the month. Colour matching 
and procurement of the faience façade tiles (i.e. the façade of Shell House) are the next steps. 

 Structural internal demolition is progressing in Shell House. It is anticipated to reach level 1 by the 
end of July. 

 Construction of the Shell House basement permitter ground beam will be completed this month. 
  The northern buttress walls will be completed by the end of July. 

Pedestrian and vehicle access changes 

 At the end of July, the Wynyard Place project will transition from the existing pedestrian access route 
to George Street into a new refurbished pedestrian access route to George Street (Phase 3). This 
change will remain in place until Wynyard Place is completed in mid-2020.  

 As part of the pedestrian access route transition and in order to provide a refreshed, accessible, and 
modernised pedestrian access from Wynyard Station through to the Hunter Connection and Hunter 
Arcade, the tunnel under George Street will be temporarily closed from 27 July 2018 for 
approximately 12 months. The closure is necessary for safety reasons. Access into the Hunter 
Arcade and Hunter Connection will continue via Hunter Street, George Street, and Pitt Street 
entrances. 

 Vehicular crossing of the footpath on Carrington Street to access the site will continue throughout 
July. New traffic and pedestrian controls (i.e. barriers and operational staff) have been implemented 
to manage pedestrian safety.  

 Margaret Street works zone is operational from 7.00am to 7.00pm Monday to Friday and 7.00am to 
5.00pm on Saturdays.

 Hours of use of the Carrington Street works zone are 7:00am to 7:00pm Monday to Friday, and 
7.00am to 5.00pm Saturdays. The works zone reverts back to a taxi rank outside of these hours. 
Access for non-construction vehicles from the southern end of Wynyard Lane will be maintained 
throughout the project. 

 Customers requiring an accessible route to Wynyard Station via the George Street entry/exit will 
need to use the alternative routes as shown on page 3 for the first six months. Wayfinding staff will 
be present during the initial period of change to assist customers with these new arrangements. 

 

 

 

CONTACT US 
For more informa�on or to ask ques�ons about the construc�on of Wynyard Place, please: 

Call 1800 907 203    Email wynyardplace@mul�plex.global      Visit buildingwynyardplace.com 



 
 

 
 

 

Existing Access to Wynyard Station 

 

 

New Access to Wynyard Station 

 

 

   



 
 

 
 

Alternative accessible routes during Phase 3 (July 2018 to January 2019) 

 

   



 
 

 
 

 

 

Construction of the new pedestrian access 

 

 


